
Catherine Volpe 

 

December 17, 2017   

 

For circulation to Members of Council via circulation list    

Dear Mayor Lehman and Members of Council, 

I am writing to object to the sports complex being built at the Barrie Waterfront. The park area 

should be preserved as a natural space, preserving the trees, pathways and fox habitat. 

             

Yours truly, 

 

 

            

             Catherine Volpe’ 


